PUBLIC
HEARING

DR. H.J. BROOKS PARK

MAY 13" 2025
7:00 PM

LOCATION

Market Square
45 Carolina Ave. West,
Varnville, SC 29944

The Town of Varnville would
like to hear public input on
updating the Dr. H.J. Brooks
Park located on Ginn Street in
Varnville. This hearing will be
held on Tuesday May 13",
2025, at 7:00pm at Market
Square in Varnville. If you
have any questions please call
Town Hall in Varnville.




